Le1kT

November 9,1959

U.S, Department of the Interior,
Fish and '1ldlife Service,

Washington, 25, D,C. Informat 'on “ection

Dear Sir:
Ericlosed are returned photographs, FUS 4213 and P%8 3720.
I wish to thank the Depsrtment for the loan of them (a copy has been
made of one potentially for newspaper or magegzine use.)
I note that both were "ocrumpled," upon arrival. VWhether this was
the condition when sent or not, I do not kmow. 7 am returning them in
the original container.

hrain, my appreciastlon to you and your Depart ent,

vincersly

Click Relander





